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Quick Links. Table of Contents. Warning Lights And Chimes. Entertainment Systems. Auxiliary
Input Jack Line In. Navigation System. Climate Controls. Automatic Temperature Control. Rear
Window Defroster. Turn Signal Control. Bulb Replacement. Driver Controls. Steering Wheel
Adjustment. Power Windows. Owners Guide postfmt. USA fus. Ford may change the contents
without notice and without incurring obligation. Page 4: Introduction â€” Special handling may
apply for service or vehicle end of life disposal. See Please take the time to get well acquainted
with your vehicle by reading this handbook. The more you know and understand about your
vehicle, the greater the safety and pleasure you will derive from driving it. In this guide, answers
to such questions are contained in comments highlighted by the warning triangle symbol.
These comments should be read and observed. Page 6 In order to properly diagnose and
service your vehicle, Ford Motor Company, Ford of Canada, and service and repair facilities
may access vehicle diagnostic information through a direct connection to your vehicle when
diagnosing or servicing your vehicle. Page 7 Introduction To access this information, special
equipment must be directly connected to the recording modules. Ford Motor Company and Ford
of Canada do not access event data recorder information without obtaining consent, unless
pursuant to court order or where required by law enforcement, other government authorities or
other third parties acting with lawful authority. Page 8 Introduction These are some of the
symbols you may see on your vehicle. Many lights will illuminate when you start your vehicle to
make sure the bulbs work. Normally, the Service engine soon light will stay on until the engine
is cranked, then turn itself off if no malfunctions are present. Page 12 Instrument Cluster Driving
a vehicle with the brake system warning light on is dangerous. A significant decrease in braking
performance may occur. It will take you longer to stop the vehicle. Have the vehicle checked by
your authorized dealer. Driving extended distances with the parking brake engaged can cause
brake failure and the risk of personal injury. If the light remains on, have the system serviced
immediately, refer to the Driving chapter for more information. Low tire pressure warning:
Illuminates when your tire pressure is low. If the light remains ON at start up or while driving,
the tire pressure should be checked. Contact your authorized dealer as soon as possible. Turn
signal: Illuminates when the left or right turn signal or the hazard lights are turned on. If the
indicators flash faster, check for a burned out bulb. Page 15 Instrument Cluster Speedometer:
Indicates the current vehicle speed. Engine coolant temperature gauge: Indicates engine
coolant temperature. If it enters the red section, the engine is overheating. Stop the vehicle as
soon as safely possible, switch off the engine and let the engine cool. Page 16 Instrument
Cluster Tachometer: Indicates the engine speed in revolutions per minute. Driving with your
tachometer pointer continuously at the top of the scale may damage the engine. Odometer:
Registers the total miles kilometers of the vehicle. Page Entertainment Systems Quick start â€”
How to get going Driving while distracted can result in loss of vehicle control, accident and
injury. Ford strongly recommends that drivers use extreme caution when using any device that
may take their focus off the road. The drivers primary responsibility is the safe operation of their
vehicle. Page 18 Entertainment Systems Listening to satellite radio if equipped 1. Note: The
system may take a few moments to turn on. Page 19 Entertainment Systems For a single CD
system, if a disc is not already loaded, insert only one, label side up into the CD slot. The first
track on the disc will begin playing. If you wish to engage shuffle mode right away, press SEEK
to begin random play. Otherwise, random play will begin when the current track is finished
playing. Page 21 if equipped Driving while distracted can result in loss of vehicle control,
accident and injury. Refer to Category Mode under Menu for further information. Check with
your authorized dealer for availability. Press to cycle through the saved songs. When the song
appears in the display that you would like to delete, press OK. The song will appear in the
display for confirmation. PAUSE will appear in the display. Page 27 Entertainment Systems
Tune to the desired station. Page 28 Entertainment Systems Page 29 if equipped Driving while
distracted can result in loss of vehicle control, accident and injury. Page 35 Entertainment
Systems Page 36 Entertainment Systems Page Auxiliary Input Jack Line In Auxiliary input jack
Line in Driving while distracted can result in loss of vehicle control, accident and injury. Page
Usb Port USB port if equipped Driving while distracted can result in loss of vehicle control,
accident and injury. This feature allows you to plug in media playing devices, memory sticks,
and also to charge devices. Page 40 CD units are designed to play commercially pressed 4. Due
to technical incompatibility, certain recordable and re-recordable compact discs may not
function correctly when used in Ford CD players. Do not use any irregular shaped CDs or discs
with a scratch protection film attached. Page 41 Entertainment Systems Audio system warranty
and service Refer to the Warranty Guide for audio system warranty information. If service is
necessary, see your dealer or qualified technician. While various. Page 43 Note: SIRIUS
reserves the unrestricted right to change, rearrange, add or delete programming including
canceling, moving or adding particular channels, and its prices, at any time, with or without

notice to you. Ford Motor Company shall not be responsible for any such programming
changes. The system is working properly. Temperature selection: Controls the temperature of
the airflow in the vehicle. Air flow selections: Controls the direction of the airflow in the vehicle.
Page 47 Climate Controls 6. Fan speed adjustment: Controls the volume of air circulated in the
vehicle. Page Automatic Temperature Control Climate Controls Do not place objects on top of
the instrument panel as these objects may become projectiles in a collision or sudden stop.
Recirculated air may reduce the amount of time to cool down the interior of the vehicle and may
also help reduce undesired odors from reaching the interior of the vehicle. Recirculation can be
engaged manually in any other airflow selection except defrost. If your vehicle is equipped with
a mini message center, see your authorized dealer for temperature conversion. Page 51 Climate
Controls : Distributes air through the windshield defroster ducts, demister outlets, and the front
and rear seat floor ducts. The system will automatically provide outside air to reduce window
fogging. Adjust the temperature control to maintain comfort. Set the fan speed to the highest
setting. Direct the outer instrument panel vents towards the side windows. To increase airflow
to the outer instrument panel vents, close the vents located in the middle of the instrument
panel. Turns on the parking lamps, instrument panel lamps, license plate lamps and tail lamps.
Turns the headlamps on. Autolamp control if equipped The autolamp system provides light
sensitive automatic on-off control of the exterior lights normally controlled by the headlamp
control. Page 55 Lights 3. Turn the headlamp switch to the autolamp position. The headlamps
will turn on. Wait the desired amount of time for the exit delay you want up to three minutes ,
then turn the headlamp switch to. Page 56 Lights High beams Push the lever toward the
instrument panel to activate. Pull the lever towards you to deactivate. Flash to pass Pull toward
you slightly to activate and release to deactivate. If your vehicle has been in an accident the
alignment of your headlamps should be checked by your authorized dealer. Vertical aim
adjustment 1. Park the vehicle directly in front of a wall or screen on a level surface,
approximately 25 feet 7. Page Turn Signal Control Lights 5. Locate the vertical adjuster on each
headlamp. Using a Phillips 2 screwdriver, turn the adjuster either clockwise to adjust down or
counterclockwise to adjust up. The horizontal edge of the brighter light should touch the
horizontal reference line. Page Bulb Replacement Lights Your vehicle may also have reading
lamps within the rear dome lamp s. Press the switches on either side of the dome lamp to turn
on the lamps. Page 61 Lights 3. Disengage top of flexible washer bottle filler neck from snap
strap attachment and position it to gain access path to the high beam bulb Passenger Side Only
with ABS. Note: After completing Step 3. Page 62 Lights 9. Tuck the 2 lead wires into the lamp
housing to assure that they are not pinched when installing the protective rubber cap. Page 63
Lights 4. Remove screw from oval splash shield access panel from the exterior wheel well area.
Lift up and rearward to release a hidden finger attachment at the lower portion of the panel
Passenger side only with ABS. From the exterior wheel well area reach arm through splash
shield opening to access bulb socket Passenger side only with ABS. Grasp the bulb only by its
plastic base and do not touch the glass. The oil from your hand could cause the bulb to break
the next time the headlamps are operated. Page 65 Lights 3. Page 66 Lights Replacing front side
marker bulbs 1. Make sure the headlamp control is in the OFF position. Pry the lamp away from
the vehicle at the rear of lamp at the wheel opening. Rotate lamp from the wheel opening away
from the vehicle , as the lamp separates from the vehicle, slide the lamp towards the wheel
opening to disengage Page 67 Lights 4. Remove the bulb socket by turning it counterclockwise
and pulling it straight out. Pull the bulb from the socket and push in the new bulb. Install the
bulb socket into the lamp assembly by rotating it clockwise. Page 68 Lights Replacing fog lamp
bulbs if equipped 1. Make sure the fog lamp switch is in the OFF position. From underneath the
vehicle, partially remove the tire splash shield by removing four drive screws. After removing to
allow free access to the front fog lamp bulb and electrical wire harness, the splash shield flap
should be able to be repositioned. Speed dependent wipers: When the wiper control is set on
the intermittent settings, the speed of the wipers will automatically adjust with the vehicle
speed. Pull the lever down to unlock the steering column. While the lever is in the down
position, move the steering wheel up or down and in or out until you find the desired position.
Storage compartment Press on the rear edge of the compartment door to open. The storage
compartment may be used to secure sunglasses or a similar object. Press the left - control to
move the time display backwards. If the power point or cigar lighter socket is not working, a
fuse may have blown. Refer to Fuses and relays in the Roadside Emergencies chapter for
information on checking and replacing fuses. Page 74 Driver Controls Press and pull the
window switches to open and close windows. Rear Window Buffeting: When one or both of the
rear windows are open, the vehicle may demonstrate a wind throb or buffeting noise. Do not
adjust the mirror while the vehicle is in motion. Automatic dimming interior rear view mirror if
equipped Your vehicle may be equipped with an interior rear view mirror that has an

auto-dimming function. Rotate the control clockwise to adjust the right mirror and rotate the
control counterclockwise to adjust the left mirror. Move the control in the direction you wish to
tilt the mirror. Page 77 Driver Controls The controls for using your speed control are located on
the steering wheel for your convenience. Press the ON control and release 2. Accelerate to the
desired speed. This will automatically return the vehicle to the previously set speed. Page Moon
Roof Driver Controls SYNC system hands free control feature if equipped Press and hold briefly
until the voice icon appears on the display to use the voice command feature. Press and hold to
send a call or text message. Press OK to confirm your selection. Page 82 Driver Controls To
open the moon roof: The moon roof is equipped with an automatic, one-touch, express opening,
closing and venting feature. Press and release the rear portion of the control. To stop motion at
any time during the one-touch operation, press the control a second time. Page Message Center
Driver Controls The moon roof has a sliding shade that can be opened or closed when the glass
panel is shut. Distance to empty DTE Selecting this function from the INFO menu estimates
approximately how far you can drive with the fuel remaining in your tank under normal driving
conditions. Remember to turn the ignition OFF when refueling to allow this feature to correctly
detect the added fuel. Page 87 Driver Controls 8. This will take up to three circles to complete
calibration. Page 88 Driver Controls 6. Page 89 Driver Controls Reverse Sensing System Park
assist if equipped This feature sounds a warning tone to warn the driver of obstacles near the
rear bumper, and functions only when R Reverse gear is selected. Indicates the brake fluid level
is low and the brake system should be inspected immediately. Refer to Brake fluid reservoir in
the Maintenance and Specifications chapter. Displayed when the rear turn signals are activated
and at least one is burned out. Check the lamps as soon as safely possible and have the burned
out lamp replaced. Refer to Replacing headlamp bulbs in the Lights chapter. The IKT functions
as both a programmed ignition key that operates all the locks and starts the vehicle, and a
remote keyless entry transmitter. Your IKTs are programmed to your vehicle; using a
non-programmed key will not permit your vehicle to start. Page 94 Locks and Security
Recommended handling of the Integrated Keyhead Transmitter IKT To avoid inadvertently
activating the remote entry functions of your vehicle, it is recommended that the Integrated
Keyhead Transmitter IKT be handled properly when starting and turning off your vehicle. Smart
locks This feature attempts to help prevent you from locking yourself out of the vehicle if your
key is still in the ignition. When you open one of the front doors and you lock the vehicle with
the power door lock control on the driver or passenger door trim panel , all the doors will lock,
then all doors will automatically unlock reminding Note: This feature is configured off by
default. This feature can be turned on or off using the following procedure: Before starting,
ensure the ignition is in the 1 LOCK position and all vehicle doors are closed. Page 98 Locks
and Security 6. The horn will chirp once if autolock was deactivated or twice one short and one
long chirp if autolock was activated. Turn the ignition to the 1 LOCK position. The horn will
chirp once to confirm the procedure is complete. Page 99 Locks and Security 1. Place the key in
the ignition and turn the ignition to the 3 RUN position. Press the power door unlock control on
the door panel three times. The childproof locks are located on rear edge of each rear door and
must be set separately for each door. The handle is composed of a material that will glow for
hours in darkness following brief exposure to ambient light. Operation is subject to the
following two conditions: 1 This device may not cause harmful interference, and 2 This device
must accept any interference received, including interference that may cause undesired
operation. Note: The interior lamps will illuminate. Press and release again within five seconds
to unlock all the doors. The remote entry system activates the illuminated entry feature; this
feature turns on the lamps for 25 seconds or until the ignition is turned to the 3 RUN position.
Opening the trunk Press twice within 3 seconds to open the trunk. Page Locks and Security
Note: On some vehicles, the perimeter lamps illuminated entry feature will not activate in
daylight conditions. Page Locks and Security Battery saver The battery saver will shut off the
interior lamps 30 minutes after the ignition has been turned to the 1 LOCK position. Use of
these systems may result in vehicle starting problems and a loss of security protection. Note:
Large metallic objects, electronic devices that are used to purchase gasoline or similar items, or
a second coded key on the same key chain may cause vehicle starting issues. The theft
indicator will flash every two seconds to act as a theft deterrent when the vehicle is armed.
Automatic disarming The vehicle is disarmed immediately after the ignition is turned to the 3
RUN position. The theft indicator light may flash on and off. Wait 20 seconds and you may
repeat Steps 1 through 8. Page Locks and Security Each door, the hood or the trunk is armed
individually, and if any are open, they must be closed for the system to enter the 20 second
countdown. The turn signal lamps will flash once when all doors, the hood and the trunk are
closed indicating the vehicle is locked and entering the 20 second countdown. Do not pile cargo
higher than the seatbacks to reduce the risk of injury in a collision or sudden stop. Page

Seating and Safety Restraints Using the manual lumbar support if equipped The lumbar control
is located on the side of the seat cushion. Turn to adjust lumbar support. Page Seating and
Safety Restraints Pump the handle upwards to raise the cushion and pump downward to lower
the cushion to the desired location. Pull lever up to adjust seatback. Folding down the front
passenger seatback if equipped The front passenger seatback can be folded to a horizontal
position to make room for a long load. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Before returning the
seatback to its original position, make sure that cargo or any objects are not trapped behind the
seatback. After returning the seatback to its original position, pull on the seatback to ensure
that it has fully latched. An unlatched seat may become dangerous in the event of a sudden
stop or collision. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Move the switch in the direction of the
arrows to raise or lower the front portion of the seat cushion. Move the switch in the direction of
the arrows to raise or lower the rear portion of the seat cushion. Press the switch in the
direction of the arrows to move the seat forward, backward, up or down. Allow the seat to dry
thoroughly. The heated seats will only function when the ignition is in the RUN position. Page
Seating and Safety Restraints Fold the seatback s down. Before returning the seatback to its
original position, make sure that cargo or any objects are not trapped behind the seatback.
Page Safety Restraints Seating and Safety Restraints Seat mounted cup holders and armrest
storage compartment if equipped Your vehicle may be equipped with cup holders in the rear
seat armrest. To access the cup holders, fold the armrest down. Use only soft cups in the
cupholder. Hard objects can injure you in a collision. Page Seating and Safety Restraints to the
airbag when it begins to inflate. For some occupants, this occurs because they are initially
sitting very close to the airbag. For other occupants, this occurs when the occupant is not
properly restrained by safety belts or child safety seats and they move forward during pre-crash
braking. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Never let a passenger hold a child on his or her lap
while the vehicle is moving. The passenger cannot protect the child from injury in a collision. All
occupants of the vehicle, including the driver, should always properly wear their safety belts,
even when an air bag supplemental restraint system SRS is provided. Page Seating and Safety
Restraints Combination lap and shoulder belts 1. Insert the belt tongue into the proper buckle
the buckle closest to the direction the tongue is coming from until you hear a snap and feel it
latch. Make sure the tongue is securely fastened in the buckle. Page Seating and Safety
Restraints All safety restraints in the vehicle are combination lap and shoulder belts. All of the
passenger combination lap and shoulder belts have two types of locking modes described
below: Vehicle sensitive mode This is the normal retractor mode, which allows free shoulder
belt length adjustment to your movements and locking in response to vehicle movement. Page
How to disengage the automatic locking mode Ford Motor Company recommends that all
passenger safety belt assemblies and attaching hardware should be inspected by an authorized
dealer after any collision to verify that the automatic locking retractor feature for child seats is
still working properly. Page slide bar-if equipped , shoulder belt height adjusters if equipped ,
shoulder belt guide on seatback if equipped , child safety seat LATCH and tether anchors, and
attaching hardware, should be inspected after a collision. Ford Motor Company Fusion fsn
Owners Guide postfmt Page Seating and Safety Restraints recommends that all safety belt
assemblies in use in vehicles involved in a collision be replaced. However, if the collision was
minor and an authorized dealer finds that the belts do not show damage and continue to
operate properly, they do not need to be replaced. Page Seating and Safety Restraints The
Belt-Minder feature uses information from the front passenger sensing system to determine if a
front seat passenger is present and therefore potentially in need of a warning. To avoid
activating the Belt-Minder feature for objects placed in the front passenger seat, warnings will
only be given to large front seat occupants as determined by the front passenger sensing
system. Page Seating and Safety Restraints If Page Seating and Safety Restraints Reasons
given As confirmation, the safety belt warning light will flash four times per second for three
seconds, followed by three seconds with the light off, then followed by the safety belt warning
light flashing four times per second for three seconds again. Page Seating and Safety
Restraints Always transport children 12 years old and under in the back seat and always
properly use appropriate child restraints. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Children and
airbags Children must always be properly restrained. Accident statistics suggest that children
are safer when properly restrained in the rear seating positions than in the front seating
position. Failure to follow these instructions may increase the risk of injury in a collision. Page
Seating and Safety Restraints The airbags inflate and deflate rapidly upon activation. After
airbag deployment, it is normal to notice a smoke-like, powdery residue or smell the burnt
propellant. This may consist of cornstarch, talcum powder to lubricate the bag or sodium
compounds e. Refer to Side curtain airbag system later in this chapter. Refer to Front passenger
sensing system. Page Seating and Safety Restraints The front passenger sensing system may

detect small or medium objects placed on the seat cushion. For most objects that are in the
front passenger seat, the passenger airbag will be disabled. Even though the passenger airbag
is disabled, the pass airbag off lamp may or may not be illuminated according to the table
below. Determining if the system is operational The supplemental restraint system uses a
warning indicator light in the instrument cluster or a back-up tone to indicate the condition of
the system. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Do not attempt to service, repair, or modify the
airbag SRS, its fuses or the seat cover on a seat containing an airbag. See your authorized
dealer. All occupants of the vehicle should always wear their safety belts even when an airbag
SRS is provided. Page Seating and Safety Restraints The fact that the airbags did not inflate in a
collision does not mean that something is wrong with the system. Rather, it means the forces
were not of the type sufficient to cause activation. Side airbags are designed to inflate in
side-impact collisions, not roll-over, rear-impact, frontal or near-frontal collisions, unless the
collision causes sufficient lateral deceleration. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Side curtain
airbag system Do not place objects or mount equipment on or near the headliner at the siderail
that may come into contact with a deploying side air curtain. Failure to follow these instructions
may increase the risk of personal injury in the event of a collision. Page Seating and Safety
Restraints How does the side air curtain system work? The design and development of the side
air curtain system included recommended testing procedures that were developed by a group
of automotive safety experts known as the Side Airbag Technical Working Group. Page Seating
and Safety Restraints passenger seat or an unbuckled child or small person in the passenger
seat. The air curtain was designed to inflate between the side window area and occupant to
further enhance the head protection provided to occupants in side impact collisions. The
seat-mounted side airbag was designed to inflate between the door panel and occupant to
further enhance the protection provided occupants in side impact collisions. Page To improve
the fit of both the lap and shoulder belt on children who have outgrown child safety seats, Ford
Motor Company recommends use of a belt-positioning booster. Booster seats position a child
so that safety belts fit better. They lift the child up so that the lap belt rests low across the hips
and the knees bend comfortably. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Children and booster
seats vary widely in size and shape. Choose a booster that keeps the lap belt low and snug
across the hips, never up across the stomach, and lets you adjust the shoulder belt to cross the
chest and rest snugly near the center of the shoulder. Page 80 lb 36 kg using an upper torso
harness and a belt-positioning booster. Ford Motor Company recommends the use of a child
safety seat having a top tether strap. Page Seating and Safety Restraints and anchors, refer to
Attaching safety seats with tether straps in this chapter. Page Seating and Safety Restraints 2.
Pull down on the shoulder belt and then grasp the shoulder belt and lap belt together. Page
Seating and Safety Restraints 5. To put the retractor in the automatic locking mode, grasp the
shoulder portion of the belt and pull downward until all of the belt is pulled out and a click is
heard. Allow the belt to retract. The belt will click as it retracts to indicate it is in the automatic
locking mode. Page Seating and Safety Restraints Attaching child safety seats with tether
straps Most new forward-facing child safety seats include a tether strap which goes over the
back of the seat and hooks to an anchoring point. Tether straps are available as an accessory
for many older safety seats. Contact the manufacturer of your child seat for information about
ordering a tether strap. Page Seating and Safety Restraints 4. Open the tether anchor cover. Clip
the tether strap to the anchor as shown. If the tether strap is clipped incorrectly, the child safety
seat may not be retained properly in the event of a collision. The anchors at the center of the
rear seat are further apart than the sets of lower anchors for child seat installation at other
seating positions. Page Seating and Safety Restraints If you install a child seat with rigid LATCH
attachments, do not tighten the tether strap enough to lift the child seat off the vehicle seat
cushion when the child is seated in it. Keep the tether strap just snug without lifting the front of
the child seat. Department of Transportation-Tire quality grades: The U. Department of
Transportation requires Ford Motor Company to give you the following information about tire
grades exactly as the government has written it. Page Tires, Wheels and Loading The traction
grade assigned to this tire is based on straight-ahead braking traction tests, and does not
include acceleration, cornering, hydroplaning or peak traction characteristics. Page Tire
Inflation if equipped , at least monthly and before long trips. You are strongly urged to buy a
reliable tire pressure gauge, as automatic service station gauges may be inaccurate. Ford
recommends the use of a digital or dial-type tire pressure gauge rather than a stick-type tire
pressure gauge. Page Always inflate your tires to the Ford recommended inflation pressure
even if it is less than the maximum inflation pressure information found on the tire. Page Tires,
Wheels and Loading Note: If you have to drive a distance to get air for your tire s , check and
record the tire pressure first and add the appropriate air pressure when you get to the pump. It
is normal for tires to heat up and the air pressure inside to go up as you drive. Page such as

P-metric versus LT-metric or all-season versus all-terrain as those originally provided by Ford.
Page The tire pressure sensors mounted in the wheels originally installed on your vehicle are
not designed to be used in aftermarket wheels. Page Tires, Wheels and Loading If your vehicle
is stuck in snow, mud, sand, etc. A tire can explode in as little as three to five seconds. Note: If
your tires show uneven wear ask an authorized dealer to check for and correct any wheel
misalignment, tire imbalance or mechanical problem involved before tire rotation. The
definitions of these items are listed below. Note that the tire size, load index and speed rating
for your vehicle may be different from this example. Page Tires, Wheels and Loading Note: You
may not find this information on all tires because it is not required by federal law. Note: The
temporary tire size for your vehicle may be different from this example. If your vehicle has tires
of a different size than the size indicated on the vehicle placard or tire inflation pressure label,
you should determine the proper tire inflation pressure for those tires. Page Tires, Wheels and
Loading following two conditions: 1 This device may not cause harmful interference, and 2 This
device must accept any interference received, including interference that may cause undesired
operation. Warning Light Repair the damaged road wheel and re-mount it on the vehicle to
restore system functionality. The tires on your vehicle have all weather treads to provide
traction in rain and snow. However, in some climates, you may need to use snow tires and
chains. It does not include passengers, cargo, or optional equipment. GAW Gross Axle Weight
â€” is the total weight placed on each axle front and rear â€” including vehicle curb weight and
all payload. The total load on each axle must never exceed its GAWR. You and one of your
friends decide to pick up cement from the local home improvement store to finish that patio you
have been planning for the past 2 years. Page Tires, Wheels and Loading Front Wheel Drive
FWD vehicles with automatic transaxle: Do not tow your vehicle with the front drive wheels on
the ground as transaxle damage may occur. It is recommended to tow your vehicle with the
front drive wheels on a dolly or use a car-hauling trailer. Front Wheel Drive FWD vehicles with
manual transaxle: Your vehicle can be flat-towed all wheels on the ground , with well-designed
towing equipment under the following conditions LOCK, locks the automatic transaxle gearshift
lever and allows key removal. This position also shuts the engine and all electrical accessories
off without locking the steering wheel. To lock the steering wheel, remove the key then turn the
steering wheel. Page Driving Do not park, idle, or drive your vehicle in dry grass or other dry
ground cover. The emission system heats up the engine compartment and exhaust system,
which can start a fire. Do not start your vehicle in a closed garage or in other enclosed areas.
Page Driving Starting the engine 1. Excessive cranking could damage the starter. Note: If the
engine does not start on the first try, turn the key to LOCK, wait 10 seconds and try again. Page
Driving Failure to follow engine block heater instructions could result in property damage or
physical injury. To reduce the risk of electrical shock, do not use your heater with ungrounded
electrical systems or two-pronged cheater adapters. How to use the engine block heater Ensure
the receptacle terminals are clean and dry prior to use. To clean them, use a dry cloth. If the
light does not illuminate during start up, remains on or flashes, the ABS may be disabled and
may need to be serviced. Page Traction Control Driving Always set the parking brake fully and
make sure that the gearshift is securely latched in P Park automatic transmission or in 1 First
manual transmission. If the parking brake is fully released, but the brake warning lamp remains
illuminated, the brakes may not be working properly. See your authorized dealer as soon as
possible. Page Driving If you cannot move the gearshift lever out of P Park with ignition in the
RUN position and the brake pedal depressed: 1. Apply the parking brake, turn ignition key to
LOCK, then remove the key. Using a screwdriver or similar tool , remove the protective cover to
the interlock release access hole on the console. Page Driving Understanding the gearshift
positions of the 5â€”speed automatic transaxle if equipped P Park This position locks the
transaxle and prevents the front wheels from turning. Hold the brake pedal down while in this
position. D Drive The normal driving position for the best fuel economy. Transaxle operates in
gears one through five. To start the vehicle: 1. Make sure the parking brake is fully set. This will
damage the clutch. Upshift according to the following chart: Recommended upshifts for best
fuel economy when accelerating 5-speed manual transaxle Shift from: 1 - Page Driving The RSS
detects obstacles up to six feet two meters from the rear bumper with a decreased coverage
area at the outer corners of the bumper, refer to the figures for approximate zone coverage
areas. As you move closer to the obstacle, the rate of the tone increases. With the AWD option,
power will be delivered to the front wheels and distributed to the rear wheels as needed. The
AWD system is active all the time and requires no input from the operator. You may lose control
if you do not slow down or if you turn the steering wheel too sharply or abruptly. Page Driving
not more. Page Ford Motor Company joins the U. Page Driving Apply just enough power to the
wheels to climb the hill. Too much power will cause the tires to slip, spin or lose traction,
resulting in loss of vehicle control. Descend a hill in the same gear you would use to climb up

the hill to avoid excessive brake application and brake overheating. Page Any modifications to a
vehicle that raise the center of gravity can make it more likely the vehicle will rollover as a result
of a loss of control. Ford Motor Company recommends that caution be used with any vehicle
equipped with a high load or device such as ladder or luggage racks. This program is separate
from the New Vehicle Limited Warranty. Page 1â€”â€”â€”; Lincoln vehicle customers call
1â€”â€”â€” Canadian customers who require roadside assistance, call 1â€”â€”â€” If you need
to arrange roadside assistance for yourself, Ford Motor Company will reimburse a reasonable
amount for towing to the nearest dealership within 35 miles. To obtain reimbursement
information, U. The hazard flashers will operate when the ignition is in any position or if the key
is not in the ignition. Push in the flasher control and all front and rear direction signals will
flash. Blown fuses are identified by a broken wire within the fuse. Check the appropriate fuses
before replacing any electrical components. Note: Always replace a fuse with one that has the
specified amperage rating. Page Roadside Emergencies To remove a fuse use the fuse puller
tool provided on the fuse panel cover. The fuses are coded as follows. Page Roadside
Emergencies Power distribution box The power distribution box is located in the engine
compartment. Always disconnect the battery before servicing high current fuses. To reduce risk
of electrical shock, always replace the cover to the Power Distribution Box before reconnecting
the battery or refilling fluid reservoirs. Page Ford. If the dissimilar spare tire or wheel is
damaged, it should be replaced rather than repaired. Page Roadside Emergencies Tire change
procedure To help prevent the vehicle from moving when you change a tire, be sure the parking
brake is set, then block in both directions the wheel that is diagonally opposite other side and
end of the vehicle to the tire being changed. Page Roadside Emergencies 3. Put the jack in the
jack locator next to the tire you are changing. Turn the jack handle clockwise until the wheel is
completely off the ground. To lessen the risk of personal injury, do not put any part of your
body under the vehicle while changing a tire. Page Lug Nut Torque M12 x 1. Use only Ford
recommended replacement fasteners. When a wheel is installed, always remove any corrosion,
dirt or foreign materials present on the mounting surfaces of the wheel or the surface of the
wheel hub, brake drum or brake disc that contacts the wheel. If there is visible corrosion in
wheel pilot hole, remove loose particles by wiping with clean rag and apply grease. Page
Roadside Emergencies 4. Check all battery terminals and remove any excessive corrosion
before you attach the battery cables. Ensure that vent caps are tight and level. Turn the heater
fan on in both vehicles to protect from any electrical surges. Connect the negative - cable to the
negative - terminal of the assisting battery. Once the disabled vehicle has been started, run both
engines for an additional three minutes before disconnecting the jumper cables. Removing the
jumper cables Remove the jumper cables in the reverse order that they were connected.
Remove the jumper cable from the ground metal surface. Note: In the illustrations, lightning
bolts are used to designate the assisting boosting battery. After the disabled vehicle has been
started and the jumper cables removed, allow it to idle for several minutes so the engine
computer can relearn its idle conditions. Page Wrecker Towing It is recommended that your
vehicle be towed with a wheel lift or flatbed equipment. Do not tow with a slingbelt. Ford Motor
Company has not approved a slingbelt towing procedure. If the vehicle is towed by other means
or incorrectly, vehicle damage may occur. Away from home If you own a Ford or Mercury
vehicle and are away from home when your vehicle needs service, or if you need more help than
the authorized dealer could provide, after following the steps described above, contact the Ford
Customer Relationship Center to find an authorized dealer to help you. Page If you own a
Lincoln vehicle and are away from home when your vehicle needs service, or if you need more
help than the authorized dealer could provide, after following the steps described above,
contact the Ford Customer Relationship Center to find an authorized dealer to help you. Page
Customer Assistance In some states in the U. Ford is also allowed a final repair attempt in some
states. Page You are not bound by the decision but may choose to accept it. If the arbitrator has
decided in Page Customer Assistance If you did not take advantage of the Ford Extended
Service Plan at the time of purchasing your vehicle, you may still be eligible. Since this
information is subject to change, please ask your authorized dealer for complete details about
Ford Extended Service Plan coverage options, or visit the Ford ESP website at Page Reporting
Safety Defects U. The high-pressure fluid could penetrate the sealed parts and cause damage.
Page Cleaning 3. These products are available from your authorized dealer. These may include
hot wax treatments used by commercial car washes, water repellent coatings, tree sap, or other
organic contamination; These quality products have been specifically engineered to fulfill your
automotive needs; If your vehicle requires professional service, your authorized dealer can
provide the necessary parts and service. Check your Warranty Guide to find out which parts
and services are covered. Page Maintenance and Specifications 2. Block the wheels. Engine
coolant reservoir 2. Engine oil filler cap 3. Engine oil dipstick 4. Transmission fluid dipstick

automatic transmission only 6. Battery 7. Power distribution box 8. Page Maintenance and
Specifications 3. Power steering fluid reservoir 3. Brake fluid reservoir 4. Transmission Fluid
Dipstick automatic transmission only 5. Battery 6. Power distribution box 7. Air filter assembly
8. Coolant bleed valve 9. Page In very cold weather, do not fill the reservoir completely. Do not
use any special washer fluid such as windshield water repellent type fluid or bug wash. They
may cause squeaking, chatter noise, streaking and smearing. Page Engine Oil Maintenance and
Specifications Poor wiper quality can be improved by cleaning the wiper blades and the
windshield, refer to Windows and wiper blades in the Cleaning chapter. To prolong the life of
the wiper blades, it is highly recommended to scrape off the ice on the windshield before
turning on the wipers. Wipe the dipstick clean. Insert the dipstick fully, then remove it again. Oil
levels above this mark may cause engine damage. If the engine is overfilled, some oil must be
removed from the engine by an authorized dealer. Page Battery Maintenance and Specifications
Ford production and aftermarket Motorcraft oil filters are designed for added engine protection
and long life. If a replacement oil filter is used that does not meet Ford material and design
specifications, start-up engine noises or knock may be experienced. Lift the battery with a
battery carrier or with your hands on opposite corners. Page Engine Coolant Maintenance and
Specifications When the battery is disconnected or a new battery installed, the transmission
must relearn its adaptive strategy. As a result of this, the transmission may shift firmly. This
operation is considered normal and will not affect function or durability of the transmission.
Over time the adaptive learning process will fully update transmission operation to its optimum
shift feel. Page If sprayed on the windshield, engine coolant could make it difficult to see
through the windshield. Refer to Maintenance product specifications and capacities in this
chapter. Mixing Motorcraft Specialty Orange Engine Step back while the pressure releases.
When you are sure that all the pressure has been released, use the cloth to turn it
counterclockwise and remove the cap. Page Recycled engine coolant Ford Motor Company
does NOT recommend the use of recycled engine coolant in vehicles originally equipped with
Motorcraft Premium Gold Engine Coolant since a Ford-approved recycling process is not yet
available. Arrange for the vehicle to be taken to an authorized dealer. If this is not possible, wait
a short period for the engine to cool. Check the coolant level and replenish if low. Never remove
the coolant reservoir cap while the engine is running or hot. Fuel such as gasoline is highly
toxic and if swallowed can cause death or permanent injury. Page Maintenance and
Specifications Refueling Fuel vapor burns violently and a fuel fire can cause severe injuries.
Page The customer warranty may be void for any damage to the fuel tank or fuel system if the
correct genuine Ford or Motorcraft fuel filler cap is not used. The fuel system may be under
pressure. If the fuel filler cap is venting vapor or if you hear a hissing sound, wait until it stops
before completely removing the fuel filler cap. Page Maintenance and Specifications Your
vehicle was not designed to use fuel or fuel additives with metallic compounds, including
manganese-based additives. Repairs to correct the effects of using a fuel for which your vehicle
was not designed may not be covered by your warranty. Running out of fuel Avoid running out
of fuel because this situation may have an adverse effect on powertrain components. Page
Maintenance and Specifications The amount of usable fuel in the empty reserve varies and
should not be relied upon to increase driving range. When refueling your vehicle after the fuel
gauge indicates empty, you might not be able to refuel the full amount of the advertised
capacity of the fuel tank due to the empty reserve still present in the tank. Page Maintenance
and Specifications Driving style â€” good driving and fuel economy habits Give consideration
to the lists that follow and you may be able to change a number of variables and improve your
fuel economy. Page Maintenance and Specifications If other than Ford, Motorcraft or
Ford-authorized parts are used for maintenance replacements or for service of components
affecting emission control, such non-Ford parts should be equivalent to genuine Ford Motor
Company parts in performance and durability. Poor fuel quality or water in the fuelâ€”the engine
may misfire or run poorly. The fuel cap may not have been securely tightened. See Fuel filler
cap in this chapter. Driving through deep waterâ€”the electrical system may be wet. These
temporary malfunctions can be corrected by filling the fuel tank with good quality fuel, properly
tightening the fuel cap or letting the electrical system dry out. A complete check may take
several days. Page Maintenance and Specifications 1. Start the engine and let it run until it
reaches normal operating temperature the engine coolant temperature gauge indicator will be
near the center of the normal area between H and C. While the engine idles, turn the steering
wheel left and right several times. Page Maintenance and Specifications Automatic transmission
fluid expands when warmed. To obtain an accurate fluid check, drive the vehicle until it is
warmed up approximately 20 miles [30 km]. If your vehicle has been operated for an extended
period at high speeds, in city traffic during hot weather or pulling a trailer, the vehicle should be
turned off for about 30 minutes to allow fluid to cool before checking. Page Maintenance and

Specifications High fluid level Fluid levels above the safe range may result in transaxle failure.
High fluid levels can be caused by an overheating condition. Adjusting automatic transmission
fluid levels Before adding any fluid, make sure the correct type is used. To obtain an accurate
fluid check, drive the vehicle until it is warmed up approximately 20 miles [30 km] until the
engine coolant gauge indicates normal operating temperature. Page Maintenance and
Specifications Low fluid level Do not drive the vehicle if the fluid level does not show at all on
the dipstick. Driving the vehicle with less than the recommended fluid level may result in
transaxle failure. Install and tighten the fill plug securely. Use only fluid that meets Ford
specifications. Refer to the Maintenance product specifications and capacities section in this
chapter. Release the clamps that secure the air filter housing cover. Carefully separate the two
halves of the air filter housing. Remove the air filter element from the air filter housing. Wipe the
air filter housing and cover clean to remove any dirt or debris and to ensure good sealing. Page
PCV valve. Replace the PCV valve with one that meets Ford material and design specifications
for your vehicle, such as a Motorcraft or equivalent replacement part. The customer warranty
may be void for any damage to the emissions system if such a PCV valve is not used. World
manufacturer identifier 2. Vehicle line, series, body type 4. Engine type 5. Check digit 6. These
quality accessories have been specifically engineered to fulfill your automotive needs; they are
custom designed to complement the style and aerodynamic appearance of your vehicle. Page
Index Index fluid, specification Page Index in front seat Page Index starting after a collision..
Page Index lighting up panel and childproof Page Index Power distribution box for children Print
page 1 Print document pages. Cancel Delete. Sign In OR. Don't have an account? Sign up!
Restore password. Upload from disk. Upload from URL. View a manual of the Ford Fusion
below. All manuals on ManualsCat. By using the 'Select a language' button, you can choose the
language of the manual you want to view. Have a question about the Ford Fusion but cannot
find the answer in the user manual? Perhaps the users of ManualsCat. By filling in the form
below, your question will appear below the manual of the Ford Fusion Please make sure that
you describe your difficulty with the Ford Fusion as precisely as you can. The more precies
your question is, the higher the chances of quickly receiving an answer from another user. You
will automatically be sent an e-mail to inform you when someone has reacted to your question.
Ford Fusion manual. Ask a question. Select a language NL. Previous page Next page. Share this
manual:. Reproduction by any means, electronic or mechanical including photocopying,
recording or by any information storage and retrieval system or translation in whole or part is
not permitted without written authorization from Ford Motor Company. Ford may change the
contents without notice and without incurring obligation. In addition, certain fluids contained in
vehicles and certain products of component wear contain or emit chemicals known to the State
of California to cause cancer and birth defects or other reproductive harm. See Please take the
time to get well acquainted with your vehicle by reading this handbook. The more you know and
understand about your vehicle, the greater the safety and pleasure you will derive from driving
it. Furthermore, due to printing cycles it may describe options before they are generally
available. It is an integral part of the vehicle. Fuel pump shut-off switch: In the event of an
accident the safety switch will automatically cut off the fuel supply to the engine. The switch
can also be activated through sudden vibration e. To reset the switch, refer to the Fuel pump
shut-off switch in the Roadside Emergencies chapter. In this guide, answers to such questions
are contained in comments highlighted by the warning triangle symbol. These comments
should be read and observed. Warning symbols on your vehicle When you see this symbol, it is
imperative that you consult the relevant section of this guide before touching or attempting
adjustment of any kind. Protecting the environment We must all play our part in protecting the
environment. Correct vehicle usage and the authorized disposal of waste, cleaning and
lubrication materials are significant steps towards this aim. Information in this respect is
highlighted in this guide with the tree symbol. Try not to drive continuously at the same speed
for the first 1, miles 1, km of new vehicle operation. Vary your speed frequently in order to give
the moving parts a chance to break in. Do not add friction modifier compounds or special
break-in oils during the first few thousand miles kilometers of operation, since these additives
may prevent piston ring seating. See Engine oil in the Maintenance and Specifications chapter
for more information on oil usage. Failure to follow the specific warnings and instructions could
result in personal injury. Front seat mounted rear-facing child or infant seats should NEVER be
placed in front of an active passenger airbag. Service Data Recording Service data recorders in
your vehicle are capable of collecting and storing diagnostic information about your vehicle.
This potentially includes information about the performance or status of various systems and
modules in the vehicle, such as engine, throttle, steering or brake systems. In order to properly
diagnose and service your vehicle, Ford Motor Company, Ford of Canada, and service and
repair facilities may access vehicle diagnostic information through a direct connection to your

vehicle when diagnosing or servicing your vehicle. Event Data Recording Other modules in your
vehicle â€” event data recorders â€” are capable of collecting and storing data during a crash or
near crash event. The recorded information may assist in the investigation of such an event.
Ford Motor Company and Ford of Canada do not access event data recorder information
without obtaining consent, unless pursuant to court order or where required by law
enforcement, other government authorities or other third parties acting with lawful authority.
Other parties may seek to access the information independently of Ford Motor Company and
Ford of Canada. Cell phone use The use of Mobile Communications Equipment has become
increasingly important in the conduct of business and personal affairs. Mobile Communications
can enhance personal safety and security when appropriately used, particularly in emergency
situations. Safety must be paramount when using mobile communications equipment to avoid
negating these benefits. Mobile Communication Equipment includes, but is not limited to
cellular phones, pagers, portable email devices, in-vehicle communications systems, telematics
devices and portable two-way radios. Driving while distracted can result in loss of vehicle
control, accident and injury. Ford strongly recommends that drivers use extreme caution when
using any device that may take their focus off the road. The drivers primary responsibility is the
safe operation of their vehicle. Only use cell phones and other devices not essential to the
driving task when it is safe to do so. A market unique supplement may be supplied that
complements this book. By referring to the market unique supplement, if provided, you can
properly identify those features, recommendations and specifications that are unique to your
vehicle. Features or equipment listed as standard may be different on units built for Export.
Many lights will illuminate when you start your vehicle to make sure the bulbs work. If any light
remains on after starting the vehicle, refer to the respective system warning light for additional
information. If the light is blinking, engine misfire is occurring which could damage your
catalytic converter. Drive in a moderate fashion avoid heavy acceleration and deceleration and
have your vehicle serviced immediately by your authorized dealer. Under engine misfire
conditions, excessive exhaust temperatures could damage the catalytic converter, the fuel
system, interior floor coverings or other vehicle components, possibly causing a fire. Check
fuel cap: Illuminates when the fuel cap may not be properly installed. Continued driving with
this light on may cause the Service engine soon warning light to come on, refer to Fuel filler cap
in the Maintenance and Specification chapter. Brake system warning light: To confirm the brake
system warning light is functional, it will momentarily illuminate when the ignition is turned to
the ON position when the engine is not running, or in a position between ON and START, or by
applying the parking brake when the ignition is turned to the ON position. If the brake system
warning light does not illuminate at this time, seek service immediately from your authorized
dealer. Illumination after releasing the parking brake indicates low brake fluid level or a brake
system malfunction and the brake system should be inspected immediately by your authorized
dealer. A significant decrease in braking performance may occur. It will take you longer to stop
the vehicle. Have the vehicle checked by your authorized dealer. Driving extended distances
with the parking brake engaged can cause brake failure and the risk of personal injury. Anti-lock
brake system if equipped : If the ABS light stays illuminated or continues to flash, a malfunction
has been detected, have the system serviced immediately by your authorized dealer. Normal
braking is still functional unless the brake warning light also is illuminated. Airbag readiness: If
this light fails to illuminate when the ignition is turned to ON, continues to flash or remains on,
have the system serviced immediately by your authorized dealer. A chime will also sound when
a malfunction in the supplemental restraint system has been detected. Safety belt: Reminds you
to fasten your safety belt. Charging system: Illuminates when the battery is not charging
properly. Engine oil pressure: Illuminates when the oil pressure falls below the normal range,
refer to Engine oil in the Maintenance and Specifications chapter. If the light remains on, have
the system serviced immediately, refer to the Driving chapter for more information. Low tire
pressure warning: Illuminates when your tire pressure is low. If the light remains ON at start up
or while driving, the tire pressure should be checked. When the ignition is first turned to ON, the
light will illuminate for 3 seconds to ensure the bulb is working. If the light does not turn ON or
begins to flash, have the system inspected by your authorized dealer. Low fuel if equipped :
Illuminates when the fuel level in the fuel tank is at or near empty refer to Fuel gauge in this
chapter. Speed control: Illuminates when the speed control is engaged. Turns off when the
speed control system is disengaged. Door ajar if equipped : Illuminates when the ignition is in
the ON position and any door or decklid is open. Contact your authorized dealer as soon as
possible. Turn signal: Illuminates when the left or right turn signal or the hazard lights are
turned on. If the indicators flash faster, check for a burned out bulb. High beams: Illuminates
when the high beam headlamps are turned on. If the warning stays on after the park brake is off,
contact your authorized dealer as soon as possible. Engine coolant temperature gauge:

Indicates engine coolant temperature. If it enters the red section, the engine is overheating.
Stop the vehicle as soon as safely possible, switch off the engine and let the engine cool. Never
remove the coolant reservoir cap while the engine is running or hot. Fuel gauge: Indicates
approximately how much fuel is left in the fuel tank when the ignition is in the ON position. The
fuel gauge may vary slightly when the vehicle is in motion or on a grade. The FUEL icon and
arrow indicates which side of the vehicle the fuel filler door is located. Refer to Filling the tank
in the Maintenance and Specifications chapter for more information. Driving with your
tachometer pointer continuously at the top of the scale may damage the engine. Odometer:
Registers the total miles kilometers of the vehicle. Trip odometer: Registers the miles
kilometers of individual journeys. Press the control again to select Trip A and Trip B features.
Listening to the radio 1. Note: The system may take a few moments to turn on. Once you are
tuned to the desired station, press and hold a memory preset 1â€”6 to save the station. To
access your saved stations, press the corresponding memory preset. The memory preset and
the station frequency will appear on the display. Press AUX repeatedly to cycle through
auxiliary audio sources. You may also seek by music category. Once you are tuned to the
desired channel, press and hold a memory preset 1â€”6 to save the channel. To access your
saved channels, press the corresponding memory preset. The memory preset and the channel
name will appear on the display. Press CD to enter CD mode. If a disc is already loaded into the
system, CD play will begin where it ended last. The first track on the disc will begin playing.
Select a slot number using memory presets 1â€”6. If you do not choose a slot within 5 seconds,
the system will choose for you. Once loaded, the first track will begin to play. Load the desired
disc, label side up. The system will prompt you to load discs for the remaining available slots.
Insert the discs, one at a time, label side up, when prompted. Once loaded, the last loaded disc
will begin to play. An MP3 disc without folders will show T track in the display. Refer to MP3
folder structure later in this chapter for further information. If you wish to engage shuffle mode
right away, press SEEK to begin random play. Otherwise, random play will begin when the
current track is finished playing. Note: In track mode, all tracks on the current disc will shuffle in
random order. In MP3 folder mode, the system will randomly play all tracks within the current
folder. Press again to resume play. For a single cd system, press to eject the current disc. For
an in-dash six CD system, press. Select the correct slot number using memory presets 1â€”6. If
the disc is not removed in 15 seconds, the system will reload the disc. To auto eject up to 6
discs, press and hold until the system begins ejecting all loaded discs. If the discs are not
removed, the system will reload the discs. Accessory delay: Your vehicle is equipped with
accessory delay. With this feature, the window switches, radio and moon roof if equipped may
be used for up to ten minutes after the ignition is turned off or until either front door is opened.
Also use in menu mode to select various settings. Refer to Category Mode under Menu for
further information. Check with your authorized dealer for availability. Refer to your SYNC
supplement for further information. Press OK to enter into the satellite radio menu. Press OK
when the desired category appears in the display. After a category is selected, press SEEK to
search for that specific category of channels only i. Press OK to close and return to the main
menu. When the chosen song is playing on any satellite radio channel, the system will alert you
with an audible prompt. You can save up to 20 song titles. When the song title appears in the
display that you would like to replace, press OK. When the song appears in the display that you
would like to delete, press OK. The song will appear in the display for confirmation. The system
default is disabled. The menu listing will display the opposite state. For example, if you have
chosen to enable the song alerts, the menu listing will read DISABLE as the alerts are currently
on, so your other option is to turn them off. Setting the clock: If your vehicle is equipped with an
in-dash clock, refer to Clock in the Driver Controls chapter for instructions on how to set the
time. When the six strongest stations are filled, the station stored in preset 1 will begin playing.
If there are less than six strong stations, the system will store the last one in the remaining
presets. Radio volume automatically gets louder with increasing vehicle speed to compensate
for road and wind noise. The default setting is off; increasing your vehicle speed will not change
the volume level. Adjust 1â€”7: Increasing this setting from 1 lowest setting to 7 highest setting
allows the radio volume to automatically change slightly with vehicle speed to compensate for
road and wind noise. For location and further information on auxiliary audio mode, refer to
Auxiliary input jack later in this chapter. If a specific category is selected, Jazz, Rock, News, etc.
PAUSE will appear in the display. Press again to return to playback mode. OK: Use in various
menu selections. Your vehicle may be equipped with the SYNC system which has special phone
and media features. For further information, refer to the SYNC supplement. Tune to the desired
station. To save satellite channels in your memory presets, tune to the desired channel then
press and hold a preset control until sound returns. Press again to stop. In MP3 mode, press
and release to display track title, artist name, and disc title. In satellite radio mode if equipped ,

press and hold to hear a brief sampling of the next channels. With this feature, the window
controls, radio and moon roof if equipped may be used for up to ten minutes after the ignition is
turned off or until either front door is opened. Press and hold for a fast advance through radio
frequencies. In menu mode, use to select various settings. Once loaded, the disc in preset 1 will
begin to play. CD eject : To eject a disc from the system, press. To auto eject up to 6 CDs, press
and hold until the system begins ejecting all loaded discs. Auxiliary input jack Line in Driving
while distracted can result in loss of vehicle control, accident and injury. The Auxiliary Input
Jack provides a way to connect your portable music player to the in-vehicle audio system. This
allows the audio from a portable music player to be played through the vehicle speakers with
high fidelity. To achieve optimal performance, please observe the following instructions when
attaching your portable music device to the audio system. Required equipment: 1. Any portable
music player designed to be used with headphones 2. Begin with the vehicle parked and the
radio turned off. Ensure that the battery in your portable music player is new or fully charged
and that the device is turned off. Attach one end of the audio extension cable to the headphone
output of your player and the other end of the audio extension cable to the AIJ in your vehicle.
Turn the radio on, using either a tuned FM station or a CD loaded into the system. Adjust the
volume to a comfortable listening level. You should hear audio from your portable music player,
although it may be low. Troubleshooting: 1. Do not connect the audio input jack to a line level
output. Line level outputs are intended for connection to a home stereo and are not compatible
with the AIJ. The AIJ will only work correctly with devices that have a headphone output with a
volume control. Many portable music players have different output levels, so not all players
should be set at the same levels. Some players will sound best at full volume and others will
need to be set at a lower volume. If the music sounds distorted at lower listening levels, turn the
portable music player volume down. If the problems persists, replace or recharge the batteries
in the portable music player. The portable music player must be controlled in the same manner
when it is used with headphones as the AIJ does not provide control play, pause, etc. For safety
reasons, connecting or adjusting the settings on your portable music player should not be
attempted while the vehicle is moving. Also, the portable music player should be stored in a
secure location, such as the center console or the glove box, when the vehicle is in motion. The
audio extension cable must be long enough to allow the portable music player to be safely
stored while the vehicle is in motion. USB port if equipped Driving while distracted can result in
loss of vehicle control, accident and injury. This feature allows you to plug in media playing
devices, memory sticks, and also to charge devices. Never touch the playing surface. CD units
are designed to play commercially pressed 4. Due to technical incompatibility, certain
recordable and re-recordable compact discs may not function correctly when used in Ford CD
players. Do not use any irregular shaped CDs or discs with a scratch protection film attached.
CDs with homemade paper adhesive labels should not be inserted into the CD player as the
label may peel and cause the CD to become jammed. It is recommended that homemade CDs be
identified with permanent felt tip marker rather than adhesive labels. Ballpoint pens may
damage CDs. Please contact your authorized dealer for further information. If service is
necessary, see your dealer or qualified technician. For more information on track and folder
mode, refer to Sample MP3 structure in the following section. The player numbers each MP3
track on the disc noted by the. Note: The maximum number of playable MP3 files may be less
depending on the structure of the CD and exact model of radio present. The CD player numbers
all MP3 tracks on the disc noted by the. While various files may be present, files with extensions
other than mp3 , only files with the. Other files will be ignored by the system. This enables you
to use the same MP3 disc for a variety of tasks on your work computer, home computer and
your in vehicle system. In track mode, the system will display and play the structure as if it were
only one level deep all. In folder mode, the system will only play the. Satellite radio information
if equipped Satellite radio channels: SIRIUS broadcasts a variety of music, news, sports,
weather, traffic and entertainment satellite radio channels. Satellite radio reception factors: To
receive the satellite signal, your vehicle has been equipped with a satellite radio antenna
located on the roof of your vehicle. The vehicle roof provides the best location for an
unobstructed, open view of the sky, a requirement of a satellite radio system. Note: SIRIUS
reserves the unrestricted right to change, rearrange, add or delete programming including
canceling, moving or adding particular channels, and its prices, at any time, with or without
notice to you. Ford Motor Company shall not be responsible for any such programming
changes. While in Satellite Radio mode, you can view this number on the radio display by
pressing AUX and Preset 1 control simultaneously. No action required. This message should
disappear shortly. If this message does not clear within a short period of time, or with an
ignition key cycle, your receiver may have a fault. See your authorized dealer for service. This
previously available channel is no longer available. Tune to another channel. If the channel was

one of your presets, you may choose another channel for that preset button. Artist information
not available at this time on this channel. The system is working properly. Song title information
not available at this time on this channel. Category information not available at this time on this
channel. When you move into an open area, the signal should return. The process may take up
to three minutes. Refer to the Navigation supplement for further information. Temperature
selection: Controls the temperature of the airflow in the vehicle. Air flow selections: Controls
the direction of the airflow in the vehicle. This re-cooling of the interior air is more economical
and efficient. Recirculated air may also help reduce undesirable odors from entering the vehicle.
O OFF : Outside air is shut out and the climate system is turned off. Note: You may notice a
small amount of air flowing from the demister and defroster vents. Can be used to clear thin ice
or fog from the windshield. To exit select another mode. Refer to Rear window defroster in this
section for more information. Recirculated air may reduce the amount of time to cool down the
interior of the vehicle and may also help reduce undesired odors from reaching the interior of
the vehicle. Use with recirculated air to improve cooling performance and efficiency. Fan speed
adjustment: Controls the volume of air circulated in the vehicle. Set the temperature control to
full heat. Set the fan speed to the highest setting. Direct the outer instrument panel vents
towards the side windows. If your vehicle is equipped with a mini message center, see your
authorized dealer for temperature conversion. Defrost: Distributes outside air through the
windshield defroster and demister vents. Fan speed control: Press to manually increase or
decrease the fan speed. To return to automatic fan operation, press AUTO. R Rear defroster:
Press to defrost the rear window. If your vehicle is equipped with both rear defroster and heated
mirrors, the same button will activate both. Recirculation can be engaged manually in any other
airflow selection except defrost. The system will automatically provide outside air to reduce
window fogging. Manual override controls: Allows you to manually select where airflow is
directed. To return to full automatic control, press AUTO. OFF: Outside air is shut out and the
fan will not operate. Temperature control: Controls the temperature in the cabin of the vehicle.
EXT: Press to display outside temperature. Press again to display cabin temperature settings.
Passenger heated seat control: Press to heat the passenger seat. Press once to activate high
heat two indicator lights. Press again to activate low heat one indicator light. Press again to
deactivate the passenger heated seat. The manuals describes the repair of gasoline engines
Duratec 1. See also: Ford cars workshop manuals. All modifications of the Ford Fusion car with
front-wheel drive can be completed with the following engine types: 1. The engine is equipped
with a system of distributed fuel injection for each cylinder separate nozzle with electronic
control. Clutch â€” dry single plate. It includes a driven friction and pressure plate, which is
attached to the flywheel with bolts. Clutch drive â€” hydraulic with automatic adjustment. Three
types of gearboxes are installed on various modifications of the car: 4-speed automatic,
5-speed manual and automated, built on the basis of the iB5 manual gearbox, but with modified
gear ratios in combination with self-adjusting clutch. Front suspension independent, with
gas-filled shock absorber struts, helical coil springs, L-shaped wishbones and anti-roll bar;
back â€” dependent, on longitudinal levers, with cylindrical twisted springs and gas-filled
single-tube shock absorbers. All content on the site Carmanualsclub. The site administration
does not bear any responsibility for illegal actions, and any damage incurred by the copyright
holders. Your email address will not be published. Save my name, email, and website in this
browser for the next time I comment. This site uses Akismet to reduce spam. Learn how your
comment data is processed. Necessary cookies are absolutely essential for the website to
function properly. This category only includes cookies that ensures basic functionalities and
security features of the website. These cookies do not store any personal information. Any
cookies that may not be particularly necessary for the website to function and is used
specifically to collect user personal data via analytics, ads, other embedded contents are
termed as non-necessary cookies. It is mandatory to procure user consent prior to running
these cookies on your website. Ford Fusion. Leave a Reply Cancel reply Your email address will
not be published. This website uses cookies to improve your experience. We'll assume you're
ok with this, but you can opt-out if you wish. Accept Reject Read More. Close Privacy Overview
This website uses cookies to improve your experience while you navigate through the website.
Out of these, the cookies that are categorized as necessary are stored on your browser as they
are essential for the working of basic functionalities of the website. We also use third-party
cookies that help us analyze and understand how you use this website. These cookies will be
stored in your browser only with your consent. You also have the option to opt-out of these
cookies. But opting out of some of these cookies may affect your browsing experience.
Necessary Necessary. Non-necessary Non-necessary. The Ford Fusion was introduced as a
four-door, five-passenger mid-size sedan in the model year. Ford announced in April that it
would discontinue the Fusion within a few years. The third-generation line-up includes a

gasoline engine option, an EcoBoost engine option, a next-generation hybrid model, and a
plug-in hybrid version, the Ford Fusion Energi, making the Ford Fusion the first production
sedan to offer these four options. Deliveries of the Fusion Energi began in the U. The Ford
Fusion has tremendous versatility in a hotly contested segment. There are four available engine
options, one of which can be had with all-wheel drive, and two that are hybrids. Harsh or
Delayed Shifting of Automatic Transmission: upgrading the software in the powertrain control
module PCM and the transmission control module TCM may correct the problem on lower
mileage vehicles. Squeaks and Creaks over Bumps and when Turning: caused by weld issues
on the lower control arms. Transmission Oil Leaks from Left Side Half Shaft Area: maybe
because of a worn axle shaft seal, which can be damaged by a poor surface finish on the axle
shaft. As you can probably tell from the name OwnerManual. We spend our time colecting up
some of the rarest owner manuals around in an attempt to make them as easily findable as
possible. If you are searching for an owner manual for a Toyota Prius or Honda Accord then you
have come to the right place. Your Email required. Please tick here to subscribe newsletter.
Jump To Year. Choose Year Ford Fusion The Ford Fusion was introduced as a four-door,
five-passenger mid-size sedan in the model year. About Us As you can probably tell from the
name OwnerManual. Popular Manuals Honda Accord Hybrid. Sign Up to Download Manual. Your
Name Your Email required Please tick here to subscribe newsletter. Coronavirus update: New
contactless services to help keep you safe. I bought my car two days later check engine light
came on they kept my car two weeks 3 days I have it three days out the shop check engine light
came back on. John was easy to deal with. Did everything by phone. Came in to pick up the car.
All the paperwork was ready. Signed a few and on my way. Would deal with them again. These
guys are straight shooters and were very helpful holding the car for me as I came from
Puyallup. Exactly what they said it was and our daughter loves it. Will look here again if in the
market. Overall it was a wonderful experience!! Excellent customer service and low pressure
sales. Car I purchased, was accurately advertised and fairly priced. Owner held car for me - I
traveled from Tacoma. I would recommend this dealer to my family and friends. They called
stated that they were going to send over an application but never did. Left messages but no one
called me back. I asked what was the lowest they would go as the check engine light was on
and it needed new cam sensors, there was a big dent on rear drivers side and the grill was
broken. It took a while for us to connect but the last couple of days things have been great.
Seeing I'm over miles away and I'm very picky they have been very helpful. I'm picking up my
car in 6 days. Tim got back to me immediately and was very helpful in getting me all the
information that I needed. I gave them a 5 star rating BUT i would have given them a 10 star
rating if i could have. Exceptional Ford Dealer. Great dealer with friendly and very helpful staff. I
purchased the vehicle from them and it was much better than expected and it was a great
experience. I will purchase from them again. Just a bunch of really great guys! I looked over the
car once and fell in love. A week later with the help from a local finance company, I was driving
a very clean well maintained car home. Thank you to all the wonderful people that made it
possible for me and my family to have a reliable nice car. Got back to me with all the towing info
I needed. Not pushy. They are good when you can get in touch with them. They do not get back
with you promptly. Sign said that they were open but no one was around to help us and building
was locked. I spoke with the internet sales girl and she was great. She handed my stuff to a
salesman and that was the last I heard about the vehicle. The car was only ,but when he ran
debit card,the receipt stated that he added an extra dollars!! Never do business with them
please!! Have my receipts still!! They are no good to deal wth,very unprofessional. They
promised a warranty on the website but when I purchased the vehicle they sold it to me "As Is".
All of their vehicles are sold that way. The Ford Fusion, among other vehicles, has become
synonymous with the current resurgence of the American automaker. As GM and Chrysler
continue to feel their way forward cautiously, Ford has managed to make itself relevant again in
the minds of car buyers, and the Fusion, along with the Edge, the Escape, the Flex, and the new
Fiesta, helps lead the way. The Fusion received a major refresh in , which included exterior and
interior enhancements. A domed hood, cleaner front end, revised chrome three-barred grille,
and new headlights and foglights give the Fusion a sportier look outside, backed up by a
number of new powerplants that excel at both performance and fuel efficiency. Inside, the
Fusion received new metallic finishes on the dash, doors, center console, and steering wheel,
which created a more contemporary look and reduced the plasticky feel. The instrument gauges
and switches were updated with ice blue lighting, and Ford redesigned the leather-wrapped
steering wheel. Other new additions for included a new shifter, restyled padded armrests, and
new seats with contrasting stitching and leather inserts. For , the Fusion receives only a few
new features, including optional HD radio and rain-sensing wipers, as well as Ford's MyKey
system, which now comes standard in all Fusion trims. The MyKey system enables parents to

limit the car's speed and the audio system's volume when teens are driving. In addition, the
system chimes continually when seat belts are not buckled. By limiting the speed of the Fusion,
no matter who's driving, owners also can improve the vehicle's fuel efficiency. In addition, Ford
added a Fusion Hybrid in A hp, 2. Also in , the top-of-the-heap Fusion Sport received a new hp,
3. All engines power the Fusion through the front wheels although SE and SEL owners can add
all-wheel drive as an option , and link to a six-speed automatic transmission designed for fuel
efficiency as well as smooth yet robust acceleration. The numbers slip slightly for the big 3.
Power comes from a 2. The Fusion Hybrid can travel up to 47 mph solely on electric power
before switching to primarily gas-engine power at higher speeds, or when more power is
required at lower speeds, such as when passing. The Hybrid powerplant puts out a combined
hp. Given its recent extensive updating, the Fusion will probably not see a next-generation
update for at least a couple of years. More than likely, however, prospective buyers can expect
at least a few incremental improvements in , as well as some engine horsepower upgrades. The
Fusion entered Ford's automotive lineup with the model year. Slotted between the Focus and
the Five Hundred which replaced the Taurus for a short time , the Fusion was the first Ford
vehicle to showcase the automaker's distinctive design style, which continues to this day. The
exterior design was inspired by the Ford concept car and highlighted by the three-bar chrome
grille and multi-element projector-beam headlights up front. Owners could opt for a hp, 3.
Variable cam timing and electronic throttle control on both engines maximized fuel economy
and responsiveness while ensuring low emissions. The Fusion displayed an exterior design
described as athletic by the automaker, with a muscular stance and plenty of room in the cabin
for both front- and rear-seat passengers. Emphasis was placed on fuel economy, safety
features, and good driving dynamics, as well as on design and interior space. A stiff chassis
ensured responsive handling and minimal flexing, while a four-wheel independent suspension
provided a comfortable ride. The Fusion sat on a inch wheelbase with an overall length of Those
generous measurements for a midsize car, aided by the fact that Ford pushed the C-pillar back
as far as possible, ensured ample legroom in the rear seat and plenty of space throughout the
cabin. Fortunately, cargo space didn't suffer, with the Fusion offering a respectable A year after
launch, in , Ford added an optional all-wheel-drive system for V6-powered trims, and offered
Sirius satellite radio as an option in SE and SEL trims. In addition, front-seat side and
side-curtain airbags became standard on all Fusion trims. Other new standard features included
an MP3 input jack, while a DVD-based navigation system was added as an option. For , antilock
brakes and a tire pressure monitoring system joined the standard equipment list. Late in the
model year, Ford added its SYNC communications and connectivity system as an option. The
system enabled hands-free access to cell phones and MP3 players through the car's audio
system. Other new features for included an optional color-configurable ambient interior lighting
system and an optional Sport Appearance Package, which included a black chrome grille, a
unique spoiler, color-keyed foglights, a sport-tuned suspension, red seat inserts, and red
stitching on the seats, steering wheel, and console. Stability control, which improved handling
and wheel traction, became an option in In addition, Ford offered a Blue Suede options package
for SE and SEL trims, which included a charcoal black interior, ambient lighting, inch painted
wheels, and Alcantara blue-suede seat and door-panel trim inserts. The Fusion has garnered a
number of awards during its relatively short history. Also in , the Fusion Hybrid was named the
No. According to Kelley Blue Book, the Fusion manages only average resale value, which can
be good for prospective buyers of Fusions but not so good for current owners. Even late-model
such as used Fusions make very good buys, and with its solid reviews, numerous awards, and
good ratings from reviewers, a used Fusion should prove dependable for many years to come.
Thanks to a fairly extensive Fusion trim lineup, buyers have quite a few choices, even though
the Fusion has been in production only a few years. Budget-minded buyers seeking a
fuel-efficient family hauler should look for four-cylinder trims such as the S and SE, while those
who require more power can opt for V6-powered SE and SEL trims. According to some reports,
the four-cylinder in earlier years was underpowered, and even the V6 struggled at times, so
owners should opt for later-year, higher-powered trims if performance is a requirement. Buyers
who live in northern climes might want to look for Fusion trims with AWD or, at the very least,
stability control, which Ford added as standard equipment in Similarly, buyers who consider
safety equipment paramount when choosing a used car should opt for Fusion trims built in or
later, when front-seat side and side-curtain airbags became standard, or in or later, when
antilock brakes were added to the standard equipment list. Prospective buyers seeking
higher-end features, such as navigation or Ford's SYNC system, will have to look for
later-model trims. Navigation became available as an option in , and the SYNC system followed
as an option a year later. Finally, those who want something a little bit different can search for
the Fusion with the Sport Appearance Package, offered in , or the Blue Suede Package, which

came along in , though both were available in limited numbers. We'll help you find great deals
among the millions of vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with
dealer reviews and vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use
CarGurus to find great deals on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get
rid of your old ride, sell your car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow
down your search results, go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot,
drivetrain, color, engine, options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a
single owner, recent price drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that
too. All Years to All Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Find Manual
Ford Fusion listings in your area Search Coronavirus update: New contactless services to help
keep you safe. Best deals first. CarGurus User. Authorized Ford Dealer. Image Not Available.
Read more. Want a basic but stylish car? How about a hybrid, or even a plug-in hybrid? What
about an undeniably luxurious sedan, or a genuine sports sedan? The Ford Fusion lineup has
them all, ranging in pr. With few exceptions, the Ford Fusion is an excellent choice in a midsize
family sedan. Now 1 year off a redesign, the Fusion continues to add tech to an
already-attractive package. With the standard features of the Hybrid trim, it also does a great job
of nipping at the heels of mo. Ford Fusion Reviews Review. It was a great value for her budget.
It has all the safety features like blind spot monitoring, back up camera and warning sensors.
We compared it to a Malibu, but the Fusion was a better price with lower miles. Out of all the
sadans we were looking at Kia, Hyundai, Honda non of them compared with the comfort,
features and price point that the Ford Fusion gave us. The only thing I would say is that Im
slightly disappointed in, is the fact that I got the SEL trim which is one of the most luxurious
trims in this model, doesnt come with navigation. Why Use CarGurus? Ford dealers in Atlanta
GA. Ford dealers in Chicago IL. Ford dealers in Dallas TX. Ford dealers in Houston TX. Ford
dealers in Los Angeles CA. Ford dealers in Miami FL. Ford dealers in New York NY. Ford dealers
in Philadelphia PA. Ford dealers in Washington DC. This listing is for part or sub-assembly
number given below only. This is a good used factory original owners manual portfolio for Ford
Fusion. This contains all the basic information you need to operate your vehicle. This is in good
used condition as we got it out of the vehicle. We have been in business since and have always
offered professional style packing, upfront shipping costs and have never charged a handling
fee or any surcharges. Your grand total will only consist of the price and shipping cost listed we
do not overcharge for shipping to make profit, we do try to keep shipping costs as low for our
customers as we can We pride ourselves on accurate honest descriptions in our listings. Any
non-GM original part will be clearly marked as "aftermarket", we will never mislead a customer
to think a reproduction part is an original GM part. We ship worldwide and always do combine
shipping for multiple purchases. If you want to purchase multiple items please complete all your
purchases and then email us before paying. We will then send a new invoice with your
combined shipping rate for easy payment. Unfortunately once you have paid for items we
cannot combine shipping. Please allow business days for items to ship although we do try to
ship all items as quickly as we can. The following list are the typical shipping options offered to
our customers:. Priority Mail shipping typically has a postal day transit time once shipped. First
Class Parcel shipping can take postal days once shipped. Priority Mail International shipping
typically has a postal day transit time once shipped. First Class International shipping can take
postal days once shipped. Our feedback is setup through Ebay to immediately leave matching
feedback for our buyers as soon as feedback has been left in our profile. We have found that
this automation is the best way we can ensure you receive your feedback quickly and when you
have left positive feedback we are assured you are satisfied with the transaction. We strive for
your positive feedback and 5-Star rating and if there are any areas that you feel we can improve
upon please let us know before leaving feedback to give us the opportunity to keep your
continued business. If the part you receive it not what you expected or does not fit your vehicle
please email us and at our option we will offer to exchange or return the part. Unless we made
mistake in our description we cannot refund any shipping for a returned item. A prorated refund
may be offered on NOS GM parts that have been removed from their original packaging. Skip to
main content. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on
Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add
to Watchlist. People who viewed this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if
this part fits your vehicle. Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Trusted
seller, fast shipping, and easy returns. Learn more - Top Rated Plus - opens in new window or
tab. Get the item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back
Guarantee - opens in new window or tab. Seller information mdmuscle Contact seller. Visit
store. See other items More See all. Item Information Condition:. Sign in to check out Check out
as guest. Make Offer. Resume making your offer , if the page does not update immediately. Add

to Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full. Same day Shipping. Longtime Member.
Shipping help - opens a layer International Shipping - items may be subject to customs
processing depending on the item's customs value. Your country's customs office can offer
more details, or visit eBay's page on international trade. Item location:. Saint Louis, Missouri,
United States. Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For
additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new
window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other
fees. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens
in a new window or tab. Estimated between Fri. Estimated delivery dates - opens in a new
window or tab include seller's handling time, origin ZIP Code, destination ZIP Code and time of
acceptance and will depend on shipping service selected and receipt of cleared payment opens in a new window or tab. Delivery times may vary, especially during peak periods. Any
international shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import charges paid to Pitney Bowes
Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping and import charges
are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any
international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window
or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Report item - opens in
a new window or tab. This translation tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy and
accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility
of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing.
My Garage. Go to My Garage. Please wait. We were unable to complete your request. Please try
again later. This part is not compatible with this. Compatibility information is not available for
this item. Oops, something went wrong. This part is compatible with below vehicle s. This part
is compatible with below vehicle s matching this. A quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of
the information contained in this table have been provided by mdmuscle. Modern Day Muscle
mdmuscle Search within store. Items On Sale. Shipping and handling. This item will s
40 l ford engine
po706 code
hyundai 38 lambda engine reliability
hip to Ukraine , but the seller has not specified shipping options. Contact the seller - opens in a
new window or tab and request a shipping method to your location. Shipping cost cannot be
calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Shipping to: Worldwide. No additional import charges
at delivery! This item will be shipped through the Global Shipping Program and includes
international tracking. Learn more - opens in a new window or tab. There are 1 items available.
Please enter a number less than or equal to 1. Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9
numbers for the ZIP Code. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Return policy.
Payment details. Payment methods. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home page.
Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share
on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab
Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not available for this variation.

